
Greetings and thank you for registering for our annual Joint Special Operations 10K.  

Currently, Fort Liberty is at a 100% ID check security level and probably will not change anytime soon. 

With this in mind, all non-DoD ID card holders will be required to go to the Visitor Center located at the 

All American Freeway checkpoint. This process does not take long, but to avoid a line on the morning of 

the race, we suggest that you get your visitor pass a day or two ahead of time if possible. The Visitor 

Center hours are 5:00am-9:00pm 7-days a week. The address is 3550 All American Fwy, Fort Liberty, NC 

28310. Ensure to take your license and car registration inside with you. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask by using the Contact Us link. 


